
 

 
 

November 17, 2021 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
 

 
The next regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Chicago shall be 
held on Wednesday, December 15, 2021, beginning at 10:00 A.M. in the 
Council Chamber on the second floor in City Hall, 121 North LaSalle Street, 
Chicago, Illinois. If prior to then there is a determination that an in-person 
meeting is not practical or prudent due to COVID-19 in accordance with 
Section 7(e) of the Open Meetings Act, the next regular meeting of the City 
Council may be conducted by videoconference in accordance with 
applicable law. Any such determination will be posted on the City Clerk’s 
website, along with an amended meeting agenda, indicating that the meeting 
will be conducted by videoconference, by 10:00 A.M. on Monday, December 
13, 2021. 
 

 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDREA M. VALENCIA 
City Clerk of Chicago 


